TO: Gayle Seymour, Chair, Public Art Committee
Larry Lawrence, Director, Physical Plant

FROM: Jeff Young, Chair, Ar
RE: Tom Gibb’s sculpture
DATE: September 11, 2009

Per our discussion about repairs to the Tom Gibbs’s sculpture Song of the Earth at the
Public Art Committee meeting last week, I was able to locate in my files a copy of an e-
mail from Mr. Gibbs to Gayle regarding repair to the sculpture (attached). While it is not
specifically mentioned, I think it appears to be in regards to the looseness of the granite
slab we discussed.

Because Robby Burton is involved with maintenance for sculptures on campus, I am
copying this to him also.

In the same file, I found another document (also attached) regarding another sculpture
owned by the university (apparently with a water feature) by the artist Mark Stasz. My

own notes detailing a conversation with Ken Burchett in December 2004 show that the
piece was installed at the entrance to the ball fields on the south part of the campus.

attachments

cc: Robby Burton



